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Comments: Regarding proposed changes to ANILCA permits, I think the restricted nature of the passes that exist

today should be kept in place. It is crucial to protecting these wild area and keeping them as wilderness.

 

I have been watching a Series called The Last Alaskans. Based in ANWR. The families who live there and make

their living should be allowed to continue til their last child dies. Then, ANWR should be allowed to return to

complete wilderness.

 

The wilderness areas that we are blessed to have should remain wilderness and permits should not have

restrictions removed at all for any of the wilderness areas.

 

We need to preserve and protect these last places on earth. Please continue to do so and do not relax or remove

the regulations in place.

 

Thank you.

 

Carolyn A. Bentley


